
  
 
Date 9th September 2020 

 
Y4 Revised Pick up and Drop off Arrangements 

 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
To improve safety and hopefully make the pick up and drop off for Y4 children and 
parents/carers more efficient, we have made some modifications to the arrangements. 
 
Drop off 
On drop off in the morning, please enter the 
compound in between the garage and the car park.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you follow the signs and keep to the left, walking round the outside of the building you will 
arrive at the gate just before the Y4 classrooms.  
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If you say goodbye at this point, your child can walk past the outside doors to the classrooms 
(just like they have been doing), through the next gate, through the garden (where the stage is) 
and into Y4 using the doors from the KS2 playground. 
 
There is a separate fenced route that will allow you to leave the school site, eventually exiting 
the way you came in and onto the path next to the service road. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pick up 
For pick up after school, enter the compound in between the garage and the car park and (just 
like in the morning) proceed round to the gate where children are dropped off in the morning. 
 
Please wait in a socially distanced queue here (by the sign in the picture below)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
and the teacher will hand over your child from this gate. 
Please exit along the same fenced path as in the drop off information above. 
 
We hope that these new arrangements are an improvement and work better for everyone. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Adam J.G. Campbell 
Headteacher 

 


